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Young Rembrandts is commemorating 
their 30th Anniversary milestone by giving 
back to Sacramento with a specially 
dedicated drawing session where students 
currently enrolled at various schools 
across the city will be invited to donate art 
supplies to benefit the Mustard Seed 
School, a free private school for homeless 

children, from Jan. 29 – Feb. 2 at all 28 Young Rembrandts scheduled 
elementary classes across Sacramento. Paper bags will be decorated with 
Young Rembrandts artwork and then filled with the donated art supplies such as 
colored pencils, crayons, markers and sketch paper. 
	


